








If you believe you are the victim of identity theft or have reason to believe your personal information has been
misused, you should contact the Federal Trade Commission and/or your state attorney general. Contact information
for the Federal Trade Commission is as follows:

Federal Trade Commission
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20580
(877) 438-4338

* Offline members will be eligible to call for additional reports guarterly after enrolling.

** |dentity theft insurance is underwritten by insurance company subsidiaries or affiiates of American International Group, Inc. (AlG). The description
herein is a summary and intended for informational purposes only and does not include all terms, conditions and exclusions of the policies described.
Please refer to the actual policies for terms, conditions, and exclusions of coverage. Coverage may not be available in all jurisdictions.



